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RTG/JDN 

14 March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Huddersfield Coach Route 2025 - 2026 

I am writing to inform you about our coach route from the Huddersfield area, which has been 
operating successfully for the past few years. As we continue to grow and improve this 
service, we are working closely with Calder Coaches and would like to gauge interest from 
parents for their child(ren) to use the service from September 2025. 
 
The cost of the coach is determined by the number of students using the service—the more 
students we have, the lower the overall cost. Therefore, we are currently collecting 
expressions of interest to estimate an approximate price before proceeding further. 
 
Details of the coach stops and timings can be found on the next page. Please refer to these 
when completing the form.  If you are interested, please complete the expression of interest 
form using the link below:  

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/T0maEMHcGX 
 

The deadline for registering expressions of interest is 9:00am Friday 28th March 2025.  I will 
then be in touch with parents to discuss costings in more details 
 
We believe this is a fantastic opportunity for some of our students to travel to school in the 
safest environment possible. All Calder Coach staff have full DBS certification. 
 
Thank you for your time and support. 
 

 
Mr R Tipler 
Deputy Headteacher 
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